Lemos, June

From: Paul Clark <pclark@fortbraggrealty.co>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:56 AM

To: Lemos, June

Cc: CMAR (CMAR@MCN.ORG); Paul Clark

Subject: City Council Aug 9 2021 Item 7C-21-354 19981 Minnesota Ave Water Hook up

Can staff please update the council and public on what if anything has been done
to open up the out of area hookups around the city. Both water and sewer.

City water and sewer lines run in many areas but cannot allow hookups due to the
general plan of 2000. Sewer if nothing else should be allowed if the line is there,
and provide for more area housing. The shortage is mostly man made, with
annexation restrictions and hook ups prohibited. Many have water but sewer
could allow more housing and of course annexation all the way past the city water
tanks was discussed years ago, as it should have been.

A city that does not grow will die, a quote from a past council member.
Thank you.

Paul Clark



